## Michael Austin Harris



My name is Michael Harris, and I am running for reelection as both the Secretary-Treasurer of the International Practice Section and Co-Chair of the Privacy and Data Security Law Committee of the Business Law Section.

Over the last three years, I have served as the Secretary Treasurer of the International Practice Section and have ensured that meeting minutes are fully accounted for during executive meetings and reported accurately on IPS's funds as received from the WSBA. As CLE Chair, I

have also worked diligently to ensure that our regular mini-CLEs are scheduled and run appropriately, skills I have brought to the Privacy and Data Security Law Committee over the last year.

During the next year, I will ensure that engaging mini-CLEs are consistently offered and work to seek out feedback on how to improve our educational materials. Not only that, but I will work on bringing in new and young lawyers in our sections as leaders.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions about my application or qualifications. Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to continuing serving the WSBA community.